Republic of the Philippines
Q [ stment of Environment and Natural l§#urces
& Provincial Environment and Natural Resctirtes Office
e

MIMAROPA Region
——— Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
— E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
- Telfax No. (048) 433-5638 / (048) 433-5638
June 2, 2022
MEMORANDUM
FOR e The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
FROM : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF ASSESSED AND / OR EVALUATED

CERTIFICATE OF STEWARDSHIP CONTRACT (CSC)

Respectfully forwarded are the memoranda dated May 17, 2022 and May 27, 2022 of
CENRO Quezon, Palawan relative above-cited subject.

Per report, the concerned CENRO has submitted forty (40) Certificate of Stewardship
Contracts of which all are recommended for cancellation.

Further be informed that the said CENRO have accomplished 105% or 40 out of 38
CSCs target for the 2nd Quarter of CY 2022. Attached are summary report, individual holders
performance evaluation report, duly Accomplished Performance Evaluation Sheet, Geo-tagged
photos, GIS map, and other related documents.

For information and record.

FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

DENR-PALAWAN
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